ILLICIT DISCHARGE STATEMENT

Certain types of non-stormwater discharges are allowed under the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency Construction General Permit. These types of discharges will be allowed
under the conditions that no pollutants will be allowed to come in contact with the water
prior to or after its discharge. The control measures which have been outlined previously
in this LTPPP will be strictly followed to ensure that no contamination of these non-storm
water discharges takes place. Any existing illicit discharges, if discovered during the course
of the work, will be reported to MassDEP and the local DPW, as applicable, to be addressed
in accordance with their respective policies. No illicit discharges will be allowed in
conjunction with the proposed improvements.
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